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■February
Thirteenth

1922.

Mrs. George McDonald,
731 Sherbrooke Street est,
Montreal.

De: r Madam:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of February 6th with reference to 
the McGill °ocial Service course.

• lot me give you the assurance that
it is not the intention of thf Foard of Governors 
to discontinue such a course, lather -’b I hope 
that the Foard will give its approval to plans 
for the organization of the work of this Department 
on a ider and more defined scale by the establish­
ment of a Department of fociology and Social 
Service.

I assure you that this matter is 
receiving the very earnest attention of the 
University authorities and I think that the Society 
which you represent will be pleased rather than 
disappointed when the final announcement as to our 
plans is made.

I-

Yours faithfully,

: M 1

Principal.
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